JOINT COMMUNIQUE BY GFA AND PFAG

Ghana Football Association (GFA) and Professional Footballers Association of Ghana (PFAG)

Accra, Ghana April 4, 2025

The Ghana Football Association (GFA) and the Professional Footballers Association of Ghana (PFAG) are pleased to announce that a productive meeting was held at the PFAG offices at the Accra Sports Stadium, when the GFA paid a courtesy call on the PFAG.

During the courtesy call, the two organizations engaged in open and constructive discussions on matters of mutual interest, including:

- 1. **Player Welfare:** The GFA and PFAG explored ways to enhance the overall well-being of professional footballers in Ghana.
- 2. **Areas of Potential Collaboration:** Both organisations identified opportunities for joint initiatives that would benefit Ghana football.
- 3. **Closer Engagement:** The GFA and PFAG committed to regular interactions to ensure a unified approach to promoting the growth and success of Ghana football.
- 4. **Standard Player Contract**: Both parties agreed to conclude the draft Standard Player Contract and once approved by the GFA, to ensure the full implementation and execution of the standard contract for players with the transition starting from the next football (2025/26) season.
- 5. **PFAG ID Card Access**: All GPL and WPL players with valid PFAG ID cards will enjoy free access to all Premier league stadia in Ghana subject to the access hospitality arrangements at each club.
- 6. **Player Insurance**: It was agreed also that the insurance for players will begin next season and will be for both the male and female premier league players.

The successful meeting was characterized by a spirit of cooperation, transparency, and a shared passion for Ghana football.

The GFA and PFAG are committed to building on this positive engagement and exploring innovative ways to drive the development of Football in Ghana.

Signed by:

Signed by:

President, (Ghana Football Association) President,
(Professional Footballers Association of Ghana)